
 

  

ATTENDANCE 

TARGET – 95% Stars of the week..  

LITTLE HEATON NEWS 

Learning Together We Grow In Faith 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Reception / Year 1 Cake Sale 

 

We would like our Reception/Year 1 pupils to have 

their cake sale on Wednesday 20th November. 

Please could we ask that these classes provide 

cakes, biscuits, etc for the cake sale. Thank you. 

Wren – 91.1% 

 

Robin – 99.0% 

 

 Magpie – 98.4% 

 

Jackdaw – 86.9% 

 

Gull – 94.0% 

 

 Kingfisher – 93.0% 

 

 Woodpecker – 95.9% 

 

 Eagle – 96.2% 

                  

Whole School – 94.0% 
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Attendance 

Look at all those greens! 

Robin, Magpie, Woodpecker 

and Eagle were all above the 

95% attendance target this 

week! 

Well Done! 

Golden Table 

Golden Table will be paused until after Christmas 

due to all the other exciting things happening in 

School. We will pick it back up where we left off 

after Christmas as we know there are lots children 

waiting for their turn! 



 
Headteachers Message 

"The best way to find out if you can trust somebody, is to trust them."  Ernest Hemingway 

Happy Children in Need day! It's been lovely to see our children in their bright clothes today in support of such a 
worthwhile charity. Thank you very much for your donations. It's been another busy week at Little Heaton, which began 
with our Remembrance Service in Church. It was clear that the children had put a lot of thought into the work they had 
done around armistice and remembering those who fought and died in past wars. We thoroughly enjoyed sharing their 

learning and the contributions they made to our service. A reminder that our next 'special' service in church is our 
Advent Service at 9:30, 29th November and we do hope you are able to join us! 

We were also celebrated our new Well-Being Ambassadors this week and the training they participated in on Monday, 
as well as their contribution to our parents' anti-bullying cafe  which took place on Thursday. They were excellent 
representatives of the school and we are looking forward to the on-going work they will be doing with our pupils.  

 

Next week, our pupils will be exploring in more depth, what it means to be British with a focus on our democratic 
processes and how parliament works. We will end the week with a KS2 debate, which will be a wonderful opportunity 

for pupils to apply their learning and use their voice in influencing a whole-school change.  We will let you know the 
outcome of their vote next week. 

 

I know that Y4 have some exciting things in store to 'showcase' their learning on Thursday 14th November - we hope 
our Y4 families are able to join us for their learning exhibition at 9:00! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs McNeill – Interim Headteacher 

 

Coats 

Please can we request that all children have a coat 

(and possibly hat and gloves too) with them next 

week, as the weather is forecast to turn quite cold - 

we don't want any of the children to miss out on 

their fresh air due to the cold. 

Dates for your Diary 

20th November – Robin/ Magpie Cake Sale 

26th November – Year 1 Hearing Screening 

27th November – Open Evening (Reception Place 2025) 6pm-7pm 

29th November – Advent Service in Church 

2nd December – Reindeer Dash for Springhill Hospice 

3rd December – Woodpecker/Eagle trip to St Annes 

5th December – Sleeping Beauty Pantomime at Middleton Arena 

11th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

 


